
 

 

 

Dear Business Contact, 

 

New Buffalo Township Fire Department is excited to announce that we will be hosting our first 5K 

run/walk on September 24th 2022. Proceeds from this event will go to the Friends of New Buffalo 

Township Fire. Friends of NBT Fire Dept. is a 501-c3 IRS registered non-profit which provides support to 

the NBT Fire Department so they can better carry out their mission to serve the community.  

We hope that this will be an annual fundraiser for New Buffalo Township Fire and also a great 

community event. Participants will register online at RunSignUp.com and also the day of the race at 

Seedz Brewery. Participants will receive a race shirt with all of our sponsors of our race on the back. We 

hope to include you to our list of sponsors.  

Sponsors donating $250.00 will be listed as Gold Sponsors, with logo. Donations of $100.00 will be listed 

as Silver Sponsors. Sponsor donations are due by August 16th. All sponsors will be listed on the event 

banner also. 

We hope we can count on your support and thank you for your consideration. If you would like to be 

one of our valued sponsors, please contact Julie Flick NBT Fire at nbtfdfriends@gmail.com or Michelle 

Heit at 269-469-1011 extension 103.  

 

Checks should be made out to Friends of New Buffalo Township Fire Department. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jamie Flick    Julie Flick    Michelle Heit  
NBT Fire Chief    Friends of NBT Fire   NBT Supervisor  
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